
City of Burnaby 

District #3 Community Policing Advisory Committee 

Meeting Summary 

May 27, 2015 

An open meeting of the District 3 CPAC was held at Community Police Office, 7191 Arcola Way, Burnaby, 

B.C. on May 27, 2015, at 4:30 pm. 

Old Business/Upcoming Events: 

EPIC Edmonds Spring Clean Sweep – May 2 – 54 people attended including 15-18 youths from Byrne Creek 

Secondary School learned how to removed graffiti and cleaned up along Edmonds/Kingsway corridor.  BBQ 

was well attended.   

Edmonds Bike Fair – June 5 – at Edmonds Community School starting at 4:00 pm.  We discussed attending and 

promoting bike safety tips along with looking into obtaining reflectors for handing out. 

July 1
st
 celebrations at Edmonds Park – members expressed an interest in attending and CPAC members took 

on the role of ordering supplies and manning the booth doing removable tattoos; hand out small flags, etc. 

ComSafe Committee Update: 

Lindy McQueen stepped down from this Committee and Tazul Ali has taking on this role as the new Committee 

member from CPAC D3.   

Police Report:  Cpl. Neil Body: 

- No report. 

CPO Volunteer Report:        Speaker John Neilsen 

- No numbers available at this time.  A few volunteers are leaving the team.  Speed Watch will 

have at least one weekly deployment.  Cell Watch is changing from foot patrols to other 

methods that are generating better results. 

Community Reports: 

- A house on Morley Drive that has been mentioned before as a problem house is going to be torn 

down. 

- A member reported that the problem of large unleashed dogs at St. Thomas More has not 

stopped. 

- A member reported that two homes in their area look to be empty and neglected have been the 

centre for suspicious activity. 

- A member reported an increase in graffiti in their area 

- A member reported suspected drug dealing in their neighbourhood.   



New Business: 

Elections for Chair, Vice-Chair and Secretary were held and: 

Chair – Lindy McQueen 

Vice-Chair – Susan Silveira 

Secretary – Jared Mah  

and were confirmed by unanimous vote. 

Two new members were voted on and received with a unanimous vote.  

Meeting adjourned at 5:33 pm                                                                                                                                          

Drafted by Lindy McQueen – District 3 CPAC Chair 

 


